Pedigo, Leslie

From: Gugino, Steve <Steve.Gugino@safety-kleen.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 1:51 PM

To: Pedigo, Leslie

Subject: Safety-Kleen follow-up

Leslie,

Our customer will sign off on the paperwork for the waste drums by Friday. We will send you the appropriate
paperwork and manifest early next week after it has been entered into our system.

Also, we have reached out to the CSX facility manager for the approval signature letter for the shipping document. He
has been on vacation but will be returning next week.

Thank you - Steve
Branch General Manager | Safety-Kleen | A Clean Harbors Company

Tampa, FL | steve.gugino@safety-kleen.com | www.safety-kleen.com
813.626.1709 (o) | 813.626.7528 (f) | 813.957.5385 (c)
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Safety Starts with Me! Live it 3-6-5



